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Aandi Deering
Staking Engineer

PLAN AHEAD IN 2024
Always Call to the Co-op  
Before Construction Begins
With the earlier than usual spring weather, it’s even more 
important than normal to plan ahead and call ACEC with 
any construction plans. Whether a home addition, building 
a new farm structure, adding a new or update onto a grain 
drying facility or doing any other project that requires an 
increase in amperage, it’s vital to call ACEC as early in 
the planning process as possible so we can complete the 
work in time to accommodate your needs. 

Each year, we receive outage calls from members who 
have added central air, geothermal or even built a newer, 
larger home, but did not call our office. If the transformer 
is not large enough to handle the extra load from those 
projects, it can overload and create an unnecessary 
and inconvenient outage. Not only is the outage and 
equipment replacement costly to the Cooperative and the 
members, it’s something that can easily be avoided with a 
phone call. 

“I like to be contacted at the 
beginning stages of a project 
so that I’m able to help guide 
members with decisions for the 
new service or service changes, 
allowing me to work hand-
in-hand with the electricians 
on our requirements,” said 
ACEC Staking Engineer Aandi 
Deering. “Quite often when we are left out of the process 
until the end, it comes back to them that changes will need 
to be made causing more cost and delay in the project that 
all could have been easily prevented with a phone call.”

If you have questions about a planned project, want to 
discuss a possible service upgrade or line extension or 
want to have someone look over a plan, we encourage you 
to give us a call at 563-864-7611. By working together, 
we keep costs down and the power on. 



NOTICE
Complaint Procedures
The following notice is delivered annually to our 
members in compliance with Complaint Procedures 
rules as adopted by the Iowa State Utilities Board 
(IUB).
If you have a complaint concerning your electric 
service received from Allamakee-Clayton Electric 

Cooperative, contact the Co-op at 229 Hwy 51,  
PO Box 715, Postville, IA 52162, 888-788-1551 or  
563-864-7611. 
If your complaint is related to Allamakee-Clayton 
Electric Cooperative service rather than its rates, and 
Allamakee-Clayton Electric Cooperative does not 
resolve your complaint, you may request assistance 
from the Iowa Utilities Board by call 515-725-0069 or 
by email to customer@iub.iowa.gov. 


